
Provincial Planning and Treasury in partnership with other stakeholders 
will be hosting a Fraud Awareness Workshop as part of international 
Fraud Awareness week.
This is part of a campaign that encourages business leaders and 
employees to proactively take steps to minimise the impact of fraud by 
promoting anti-fraud awareness and education. 
The event will take place as follows:
Date: 15 November 2012
Time: 09:00
Venue: East London International Conference Centre

Speakers at the Workshop are as follows:
• Eastern Cape Provincial Planning & Treasury – Deputy 

Director-General – “Social Responsibility of Provincial Government to 
curb fraud and corruption in the Public Sector”

• Jaco de Jager – CEO of ACFE South African Chapter –  
“The objective of the International Fraud Awareness Week”

• Peter Goss – Director at PwC – “Fraud Risk Governance,  
a comprehensive approach to fraud detection”

• National Treasury – Senior Executive Management –  
"PFMA/MFMA as a Government tool to curb fraud and corruption in 

the Public Sector”.

“Fighting fraud is to act against it”
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